Do you worry about

going to school?

A booklet for young people
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| hope you found the parent
and child booklets on anxiety
in children that were emailed
to you this week useful. Chil-
dren should feel comfortable
and safe in school and we are
here to support your child if
coming to school is a chal-
lenge, whether that be occa-
sionally or on a more frequent
basis. As a school we are here
to help.



¢ A rewarding position as an employee of Stockport Council

lanua! y * A chance to work close to where you live i We have a midday
: ¢ A healthy, fresh air environment® An opportunity to meet P i
Wed 29th Young V0|Ces and talk with people in the community® A chance to help to SUp.erVISOI' pOSItIO':]
make a safe environment for children who are travelling to available at lunchtime. If
February and from school. you are interested please

Tue 11th Safer Internet Day Location and working hours:- contact our School
Business Manager, Sarah

Lyndhurst Ave/outside Moorfield Primary Allen

Working Hours: Monday — Term, term time only

l - 08:30 — 09:05 / 15:00 — 15:40 = 6 hours 15 minutes per week
oA ‘Polite There is alo a School
- We also require 2 mobile patrols to cover various locations €re Is also a >choo
Notice

throughout Stockport. Crossing Patrol vacancy.

Please see the information
As a school we are always happy to talk to parents _ ) ) o L.
and carers about any concerns or questions you may [ Applicants will be subject to a criminal records check. Full on the left and visit the
have. However can | ask again, that you do not email |f training and uniform are provided . Hourly rate is £9.00 . .
teachers directly. We have an admin email address StOCprI’t Council website
admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk and any emails For further details go to the following website: for further information.
sent to school will be directed to the person
requested. The teachers email addresses are for www.stockport.gov.uk/
professional correspondence not communication _ Areyie,
with parents. Thank you for your support. school-crossing-patrol

www.stockport.gov.uk

27 January 2020
What's going on this week?

The date that the UK are scheduled to leave the EU is the 315t January 2020. A group of MPs hoped
to signify the historic occasion with the ringing of Big Ben at 11 pm. As the Elizabeth Tower and Big

Ben is currently under refurbishment, the estimated cost of ensuring the bells work, is £500,000.

Meaning the cost of marking Brexit in this way would be just over £45,000 per bong (assuming the

bell strikes 11 times). Big Ben has only rung on a few occasions since the refurbishment began in
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Things to talk about at home...

# The decision for the UK to leave the European Union following a vote in 2016, divided lots of
people across the UK. As many may feel sad that we are leaving, do you think it’s something
that others should be celebrating?

#+ Do you think it's important to talk to and listen to people we don’t agree with? Why?



